GREYSTOKE SURGERY

PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP

MINUTES

6.00 pm Monday 24th August 2020

Patients Present:

John Walton
Norma Barker   Tracey Sharp

Linda Hood 
Tricia Walker
Surgery Representation:
Dr K Thompson
Jenni Dollman
	1
	Apologies: JA, DS, TS, KH
Chair:  John Walton


	

	2
	Minutes of the previous meeting


	

	3
	Update letter for patients / questionnaire.

Letter to be produced to send out with flu information advising general practice continues to be open! (if possible please).

	KT

	4
	Future of Greystoke PPG.

All agreed it was good to see things from a patient perspective.  Agreed to continue 2 monthly, IT allowing.  Currently using zoom for remote meetings.

	

	5
	Future of Northumberland Patients Participation Forum.

All agreed there’s enough going on at the moment.  JW to send note to contacts advising this is on hold, but not forgotten about.

	JW

	6
	Patient Survey Results

Latest annual GP Survey puts Greystoke at No. 5 in the top 17 practices in Northumberland.  The group congratulated the surgery.

	

	7
	Any Other Business

1. Flu Jabs – to be delivered as usual starting in Sept 2020 (for usual priortisation, Long Term Conditions etc.)
2. 50 – 64 year old Flu invites – query received as to when these would be delivered.  JD confirmed general practice had received no instruction to date.

3. How is practice coping?  KT advised extremely well given the current restrictions.  We are actively managing the waiting area to ensure there's not too many patients in at one time, clinicians continue to meet patients and take temperatures.  One way system around the surgery.  Some nurse checks are not prioritized at the moment.

	

	8
	Date and Time of the next meeting: 
Apologies:  


	

	9
	List of PPG Meetings

(usually 1st Monday of month, every 2 months) at 6.00 pm:  2nd November 2020


	


